
 
 

 

 
        

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

819/21 

From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Stefanie Stickwood 
Brock Clerks 
FW: City Council - May 26, 2021 
June 7, 2021 9:41:45 AM 

From: Vernem, Christine <Christine.Vernem@hamilton.ca> 
Sent: June 7, 2021 9:41 AM 
To: Stefanie Stickwood <Stefanie.Stickwood@brock.ca> 
Subject: City Council - May 26, 2021 

Deena Hunt, 

Re:  Correspondence from the Township of Brock requesting support 
for their resolution respecting Durham Dead-End Road Kids 

At the meeting of May 26, 2021, Hamilton City Council received your correspondence 
respecting the above. 

Regards, 

Christine Vernem, 
Legislative Secretary 

on behalf of 
Janet Pilon, 
Deputy Clerk 
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